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The Arc, Ocean County Chapter

Presented by Gallagher
Dear Golfers,

We’re looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, September 25 at Barnacle Bill’s for our Inaugural
Mini Golf Tournament “fore” The Arc, Ocean County Chapter! Please be sure to review the information
below before arriving to our event and contact us with any questions at development@arcocean.org.
See you there!

GPS: 9168 Route 35 North, Ortley Beach, NJ (aka Seaside Heights, NJ)
Parking: There is a small parking lot and additional street parking available.

Registration:
Session 1 (10:00am) Mini Golf Registration opens 9:30am.
Session 2 (12:00pm) Mini Golf Registration opens 11:30am.

Golfers will be assigned a tee for our shotgun start at The Arc’s Registration Tent located directly in front
of the kiosk. We anticipate 1.5 hours to play the 18-round of mini golf.

Gift Auction and 50/50:

The Gift Auction will open at 10:30am and remain open until 12:30pm. We accept cash, checks and
credit card. Tickets are $10 for 10 or $20 for 25. Need not be present to win. Please write your name and
phone number on your tickets if you will not be there for the 12:30pm drawing. We have 36 amazing
baskets in our Gift Auction this year! Thank you to all the local businesses who donated.

Volunteers will be on the Mini Golf course selling 50/50 tickets. We accept cash only for 50/50. Tickets
are $5 for 3, $10 for 10, $20 for 25. Need not be present to win. Please write your name and phone
number on your tickets if you will not be there for the 12:30pm drawing. Good luck!

Food Truck:
We're excited to announce Jersey Roll Food Truck will be available for lunch at 11:00am! Jersey Roll
accepts cash or credit card. The Arc will have water and light refreshments free of charge for golfers.

Participation Prizes:
All pre-registered golfers will receive a participation prize at the end of the tournament. A special thanks
to our Event Sponsors: Mobility Works, The Lamb Family, and The Wintrode Family Foundation.

We encourage all our golfers and volunteers to wear masks and social distance whenever possible.

Thank you to all our sponsors, golfers, donors, local businesses, staff and event volunteers for making
our Mini Golf Tournament a great success, we couldn’t do it without you!
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